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2017 August Microsoft 70-475 Exam Dumps with PDF and VCE New Updated Today! Following are some new 70-475 questions:
1.|2017 New 70-475 Exam Dumps (PDF & VCE) 46Q&As Download:https://www.braindump2go.com/70-475.html 2.|2017 New
70-475 Exam Questions & Answers Download:
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/0B75b5xYLjSSNYVBZd1hNTVNsZjg?usp=sharing Topic 1: Relecloud General Overview
5 Topic 2: Mix Questions 31 Topic 3: Litware, Inc 6Topic 1, Relecloud General Overview Relecloud is a social media company
that processes hundreds of millions of social media posts per day and sells advertisements to several hundred companies. Relecloud
has a Microsoft SQL Server database named DB1 that stores information about the advertisers. DB1 is hosted on a Microsoft Azure
virtual machine. Physical locationsRelecloud has two main offices. The offices we located in San Francisco and New York City.The
offices connected to each other by using a site-to-site VPN. Each office connects directly to the Internet. Business modelRelecloud
modifies the pricing of its advertisements based on trending topics. Topics are considered to be trending if they generate many
mentions in a specific country during a 15- minute time frame. The highest trending topics generate the highest advertising revenue.
CTO statementRelecloud wants to deliver reports lo the advertisers by using Microsoft Power BI. The reports will provide real-time
data on trending topics, current advertising rates, and advertising costs for a given month.Relecloud will analyze the trending topics
data, and then store the data in a new data warehouse for ad-hoc analysis. The data warehouse is expected to grow at a rate of 1 GB
per hour or 8.7 terabytes (TB) per year. The data will be retained for five years for the purpose of long term trending. Requirements
Business goalsManagement at Relecloud must be able to view which topics are trending to adjust advertising rates in near real-time.
Planned changesRelecloud plans to implement a new streaming analytics platform that will report on trending topics. Relecloud
plans to implement a data warehouse named DB2. General technical requirementsRelecloud identifies the following technical
requirements:Social media data must be analyzed to identify trending topics in real time. The use of Infrastructure as a Service
(IaaS) platforms must minimized, whenever possible.The real-time solution used to analyze the social media data must support
selling up and down without service interruption. Technical requirements for advertisersRelecloud identifies the following technical
requirements for the advertisers The advertisers must be able to see only their own data in the Power BI reports. The advertisers
must authenticate to Power BI by using Azure Active Directory (Azure AD) credentials.The advertisers must be able to leverage
existing Transact-SQL language knowledge when developing the real-time streaming solution. Members of the internal advertising
sales team at Relecloud must be able to see only the sales data of the advertisers to which they are assigned. The Internal Relecloud
advertising sales team must be prevented from inserting, updating, and deleting rows for the advertisers to which they are not
assigned. The internal Relecloud advertising sales team must be able to use a text file to update the list of advertisers, and then to
upload the file to Azure Blob storage. DB1 requirementsRelecloud identifies the following requirements for DB1:Data generated by
the streaming analytics platform must be stored in DB1. The user names of the advertisers must be mapped to CustomerID in a table
named Table2.The advertisers in DB1 must be stored in a table named Table1 and must be refreshed nightly.The user names of the
employees at Relecloud must be mapped to EmployeeID in a table named Table3.DB2 requirementsRelecloud identifies the
following requirements for DB2:DB2 must have minimal storage costs.DB2 must run load processes in parallel.DB2 must support
massive parallel processing.DB2 must be able to store more than 40 TB of data. DB2 must support scaling up and down, as required.
Data from DB1 must be archived in DB2 for long-term storage. All of the reports that are executed from DB2 must use aggregation.
Users must be able to pause DB2 when the data warehouse is not in use. Users must be able to view previous versions of the data in
DB2 by using aggregates. ETL requirementsRelecloud identifies the following requirements for extract, transformation, and load
(ETL):Data movement between DB1 and DB2 must occur each hour. An email alert must be generated when a failure of any type
occurs during ETL processing. rls_table1You execute the following code for a table named rls_table1.

dbo.table1You use the following code to create Table1.
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Streaming dataThe following is a sample of the Streaming data.User Country Topic Time
user1USATopic12017-01-01T00:00:01.0000000Zuser1USA Topic32017-01-01T00:02:01.0000000Zuser2
CanadaTopic22017-01-01T00:01:11.0000000Zuser3IndiaTopic12017-01-01T00:03:14.0000000Z Question No : 1Hotspot Question
You implement DB2. You need to configure the tables in DB2 to host the data from DB1. The solution must meet the requirements
for DB2. Which type of table and history table storage should you use for the table? To answer, select the appropriate options in the
answer area. NOTE: Each correct selection is worth one pint.

Answer:

Question No : 2Drag and Drop Question You need to create a query that identifies the trending topics. How should you complete
the query? To answer, drag the appropriate values to the correct targets. Each value may be used once, more than once, or not at all.
You may need to drag the split bar between panes or scroll to view content NOTE: Each correct selection is worth one point.

Answer:

Question No : 3Drag and Drop Question You need to implement a solution that meets the data refresh requirement tor DB1. Which
three actions should you perform in sequence? To answer, move the appropriate actions from the list of actions to the answer area
and arrange them in the correct order.

Answer:
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Question No : 4 Which technology should you recommend to meet the technical requirement for analyzing the social media data?
A. Azure Stream AnalyticsB. Azure Data Lake AnalyticsC. Azure Machine LearningD. Azure HDInsight Storm clusters Answer: A
Question No : 5Drag and Drop Question You need to implement rls_table1. Which code should you execute? To answer, drag the
appropriate values to the correct targets. Each value may be used once, more than once, or not at all. You may need to drag the split
bar between panes or scroll to view content. NOTE: Each correct selection is worth one point.

Answer:

Topic 2, Mix Questions Question No : 6 You have structured data that resides in Microsoft Azure Blob Storage. You need to
perform a rapid interactive analysis of the data and to generate visualizations of the data. What is the best type of Azure HDInsight
cluster to use to achieve the goal? More than one answer choice may achieve the goal. Select the BEST answer. A. Apache StormB.
Apache HBaseC. Apache HadoopD. Apache Spark Answer: C !!!RECOMMEND!!! 1.|2017 New 70-475 Exam Dumps (PDF &
VCE) 46Q&As Download:https://www.braindump2go.com/70-475.html 2.|2017 New 70-475 Study Guide Video: YouTube Video:
YouTube.com/watch?v=u2kx5fEqVwY
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